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The Hong Kong Branch of the Royal Asiatic Society:
Its Past and Present

THE ROYAL ASIATIC SOCIETY was
founded in London in 1823 and it received its Royal
Charter the following year. Today, the Royal Asiatic is
the oldest and most important society of its kind in
Europe. With about 500 local and overseas members,
the Hong Kong Branch of the Society is presently seek-
ing to broaden its membership base. Several times a
year we host lectures at the City Hall. Recent topics
covered include “ Pre-World War |1 Kowloon”, a photo-

graphic study by Mr. Ko Tim Keung.

UPCOMING TALK Sincludeoneby Mr. Kevin
Bishop on China s Imperial Way. In addition to thetalks
we host at City Hall, which are open to the public, The
Royal Asiatic Society, H.K. Branch, arranges for its

103

membersvarious local excursionsto points of interestin
Hong Kong as well astrips outside the area. Within the
next few months, we will be taking a walking tour of
Stanley and we will visit places of worship in Tai Po.
Over the Easter holiday we will go to Beijing for avisit
to the “backstreets’, that is, places not usually seen by
tourists. Also, Dr. Anthony Siu will lead our group on a
visittothe BocaTigris areain the Pearl River Estuary in
March.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION about join-
ing the Royal Asiatic Society, Hong Kong Branch, please
call Sarah Parnell, the Assistant Secretary, on 2813 1569
or fax. 2813 6744.



